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Miss Eva Jessye
22 School Street
Laurence, Mass,

My dear Eva Jessye:

I have read your letter with a great deal of in-
terest and I'm delighted to know that things have gone
so well with you. I'm sorry thet Sumter did not have
the vision to appreciate you. YOu're in 2 fine field
now, and I hope you hezve the continued success that you

</ had in the psst. Is it your plan to travel in the South
any?

You' ve been wonderfully blessed and made a marvelous
contribution to the country. Keep it up. Thank you for
the beautiful picture you sent me,

Sincerely yours,

e NE LK o,

/

Mary McLeod Bethune.
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